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Cruise-In at Pizza Hut
This month, we are meeting up at Pizza
Hut for our March Cruise-In. Come out
at 7:00 PM to the Pizza Hut on Alabama
Highway in Ringgold on Friday, March
7th. We hope to see everyone there!
Also don't forget our monthly club meeting at Wally's in
East Ridge on Monday, March 17th and our Bug-a-
Paluza Planning Meeting on Thursday, March 13th at
the Teriyaki House in East Ridge. We hope to see you
this month at these exciting events and more!
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Next Meeting
7:00 PM Monday, March 17th
at Wally's in East Ridge

Upcoming Events
3/7 March Cruise-In
3/9 Silver Dollar Showdown
3/21 Cruise the Coop

Bug-a-Palüza 16 is Almost Here
It's hard to believe, but Bug-a-Palüza 16 is
less than 45 days away. There is still
much to do and the next few meetings will
be very important. If you'd like to help out
with the show, join our forums or email
info@volksfolks.org. Or, attend one of our
upcoming meetings. The show will be held
on April 12-13, 2014.
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